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Covid-19 – ICU beds and patient vaccination status 
in the Royal Victoria Hospital at 17 March 2022 – 
Follow-up Question 

 
Follow-up Question relating to previous FOI response of 23/03/22: 
 
Thank you for dealing promptly with my FOI.  I am very surprised that there is 
no answer to Q3 as I thought this would be a basic piece of information 
needed when you deliver your treatment package. 
 
Nursing staff request information on vaccination status from patients/families; 
however, we are unable to confirm the accuracy of this information.  
 
As per Question 2, we are unable to provide detail in answer to Question 3 as there 
were <5 patients and so the information is exempt from release under Section 40(2) 
of the Freedom of Information Act - as to provide it could make patients personally 
identifiable. 
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